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Mrs. Marjorie M. Brenner
4 Eaton Way
Plymouth, MA 02360

Dear Mrs. Brehner:

In your April 8, 1980 letter you expressed concern about drunkenness at the
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Plant alleged in newspaper articles which you enclosed.

In response to your concerns I advised by letter, dated May 1, 1980, that the
NRC was. investigating similar allegations contained in newspaper articles. I
also advised that you would be informed of the results of the investigation.
The investigation has been completed and a repcrt, dated June 17, 1980, of the
investigation is enclosed.

Because the NRC has great concern for safe operation of nuclear power plants, I
am ' . eased to report that the investigation found none of the allegations presented
8.. the newspaper articles to be substantiated and that no apparent items of non-
compliances with the NRC regulatory requirements were identified.

Sincerely,~

,

P
Victer Stello, Jr.
Director
Office of Inspection

and Enforcement

Enclosure: .

%' 'Investigation No. 50-293/80-19
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